
FICCI comments on IIP Data for April 2015

New Delhi, 12 June 2015:  “The manufacturing growth seems to be gaining momentum now as is
 evident from the healthy growth of key sectors like capital goods and also from the fact that growth
 is more diversified. We are hopeful that this momentum will continue since there is a commitment
 at the highest level” said Dr. Jyotsna Suri, President, FICCI. 

 “Government has taken several steps in the last few months to improve the business environment
 and enhance the investor confidence which is now going to yield results. Since ‘Ease of doing
 Business’ is an important factor in attracting investments in the country, we are happy to see several
 steps being taken in that too." added Dr. Jyotsna Suri. 
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